Matts Memos
January 28th – February 1st, 2019
*Hundred Day Project - We will be celebrating the 100th day of 3rd grade on Tuesday January 29th.  Wow – time sure flies!  As a school, we would like to participate in a charity project as one of the ways we will celebrate the 100th day. I am challenging our class to donate 100 cans of food to a local food bank. I am asking each student to try and bring in 5-10 nonperishable food items (boxes or cans) by Tuesday, January 29th.  Each grade will participate in this project so in theory, HLA will donate about 600 nonperishable food items to a local food bank! What an amazing way to give back to our community. Of course, if you wish to donate more than the 5-10 nonperishable food items please feel free! If you are unable to participate in this event, we also understand. ( 
** 5 Points of Life – Registration for the 5 Points of Live Kids Marathon (1 mile) is FREE to register before January 31st, and $10 after that point. The race is Saturday, February 16th. I hope to see some of the kiddos run the 5K with staff members and/or their parents. ( Hudson and I will be in the back walking the 5K. We would love for you to join us!
***Report Cards and Volunteer Hour Conformation Sheet – Report cards and volunteer hour confirmation sheets came home on Thursday, January 24th (yesterday). Please sign and return the confirmation sheet, if you have any discrepancies please write down the correct hours on the confirmation sheet. Please also be sure to sign and return both the bottom portion of the report card as well as the envelope. Also, please keep the top portion of the report card for your records. As previously discussed at our first conferences, if you have not done so already, please keep a folder with all of your child’s progress reports, report cards, testing results, etc. Middle schools will ask for all of this information, and if you have to request it from us, it may take a while to get everything together. No panicking though! 😊  
**** Valentine’s Day Celebration – For you early birds, on Thursday, February 14th, we will have our Valentine’s Day celebration. In keeping with our mission to promote health and nutrition at HLA, I am requesting that you do not send in any sugary treats with your children’s Valentine cards. We will be having a Valentine’s party after lunch on Thursday. If your child wishes to hand out valentines cards, please also be sure your children create a card for every child in class. Your child does not have to create valentines. Please see the reverse side of the newsletter for a class list. Also, please be on the lookout for more information about the party from our fabulously fantastic room moms. Thanks! 
******School Days- Be sure to ask your children about the following from this past week: our word of the week – acceptance, beginning chapter 11 in math, completing chapter 4 in science and how our group presentations went, and what is going on in Morning Meeting, PE, and Music. 
********Tip of the week – February (which is right around the corner, oh my!) is heart health month!  Studies show that eating 3 servings of berries a week helps promote a healthy heart.
Spelling List
(words ending in ous) 
scrupulous               stupendous            hazardous          enormous                 famous
frivolous                 tremendous             venomous          marvelous               nervous
**This section is for you!  Please feel free to write any questions/comments/concerns you may have for me in this space.  Please sign and return so I’ll know you have read this newsletter. 
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